
Newsletter: 11th May 2018 
Where everyone matters and every day counts 

Value of the 

month:  

 

 

 

KS1 SATs 
Well done to our Year 2 children who took their SATs this week. 
They all worked extremely hard and we are very proud of them —
well done to you all.  
 
KS2 SATs 
Year 6 SATs Tests will commence from Monday 14th May to Thurs-
day 17th May. Please ensure your child attends school even if they 
are feeling unwell. All children will be provided with a free break-
fast every day from 8:30am onwards. Children should arrive at 
school as normal and they will be called from the playground when 
breakfast is due to be served.  
 
We would like to wish our Year 6 children Good Luck for their SATs 
next week.  
 

Year 5 Enterprise Event:  
 
The children in Year 5 have taken part in the  
Virgin Money: Make £5 Grow programme. They 
have worked in teams to plan and develop a range 
of products using only £5. They will be selling their products in order 
to maximise their profits. The Enterprise Event will take place on 
Thursday 17th May 2018 from 3:15pm on the playground (weather 
permitting). Some of the items available to purchase will be: t-shirts, 
drinks, popcorns and more. Please support our Year 5 children by 
coming along to their Enterprise Event and purchasing some of their 
fantastic products.      
                                      

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs B Waite 
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs R Parmar 

Chair of Governors: Mrs J Mew 

Year 6 SATs Week Timetable   

Monday 14th 

May 2018 

English Spelling, 

Punctuation &   

Grammar                   

Papers 1 & 2 

Tuesday 15th 

May 2018 

English Reading  

Paper 

Wednesday 

16th May 2018 

Maths Paper 1:   

Arithmetic 

Maths Paper 2:    

Reasoning 

Thursday 17th 

May 2018 

Maths Paper 3:    

Reasoning 

Reminders:  

 Year 4 children go swimming on Monday afternoons. Please ensure your child has their        
swimming kit with them.  

 Children must be collected promptly at the end of the school day, which is at 3:10pm.  

 There will be an INSET day on Monday 4th June 2018—BASC will be running between the hours 
of 8am-4pm. Please speak to Mrs Rundle about the arrangements for this day and to book a place 
for your child into BASC.   

Class Attendance Winners:     

w/c 7th May 

EYFS/KS1: Gold Class with 100% 

KS2:  Blue Class with 100% 

Whole school attendance: 

96.38% 

Housepoints 

EYFS/KS1:   

KS2:  Kestrels—229 

WINNING HOUSE:  

Kestrels with 372 points  

Falcons—154  


